Dawn Mooney -

From: Stephanie Warren <drstephw@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 5:56 PM

To: Dawn Mooney; Maureen Farrell Charney; Roslyn Reeps; Tom; Public Works
Subject: KWSustainableCt Team meeting

Greetings All,

September 25, the date of our next meeting, is also Yom Kippur.
Therefore the Sustainable Ct meeting is cancelled.

| 'll contact everyone so we can work out another meeting date and time.

Stephanie W.



